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Sermon Notes



Welcome to Hendersonville 
Church of the Nazarene!

Welcome! We are glad you have chosen to worship with us today. We hope that you enjoy 
the worship service and sense God’s presence in our gathering. I will be at the back of the 
Worship Center following the worship service and I would enjoy meeting you and 
answering any questions you might have about our church. If you are a first time visitor, we 
have a gift for you at the Welcome Center. 

God bless!  
-Pastor Duane 

Sunday School Classes 
Senior Adult Class    Room 103-105 
G3 Adult Class    Room 107-109 
Explorers Adult Class   Room 113 
Youth Class    Teen Classroom 
Children’s Class    Children’s Wing 

Our Staff 
Duane Harris, Lead Pastor   pastorduane@hendersonvillenaz.org  
Caitlin Tyler, Worship Pastor   caitlin@hendersonvillenaz.org  
Micah Mortimer, Youth Pastor   micah@hendersonvillenaz.org 
Michelle Bergman, Children’s Pastor  michelle@hendersonvillenaz.org  
Janet Spann, Financial Manager  

Church Office  
Office Hours  Monday, Tuesday, Thursday   9:00am - 4:30pm 
   Wednesday   11:00am - 4:30pm  
Office Phone Number 615-824-4411 
Office E-mail  office@hendersonvillenaz.org 

Today at HCN 
Sunday School    9:00am 
Worship Service    10:15am 
Children’s Church    10:15am  
Prayer Meeting    6:00pm - 7:00pm 

This Week at HCN  
Monday, July 10 - Thursday, July 14 
 Tween Camp   
Wednesday, July 12 
 Care and Prayer   5:30pm  
 Adult Bible Study   6:30pm 
 Children’s Activities   6:30pm 
 Youth Worship   6:30pm  

Upcoming Events  
July 16   6:00pm - 7:00pm  Prayer Meeting  
July 17 - 21  6pm - 9pm  Vacation Bible School  
July 23   10:15am   VBS Sunday 
July 30   12:00pm   Food Pantry Volunteer Meeting  
July 30      Women’s Ministry Retreat  
      Registration Deadline 
August 10  4:30pm - 6pm  Food Pantry Opens  
August 12   5:30pm - 7:30pm  Women’s Ministry Dinner  
August 13  2:30pm   Women’s Ministry Baby  
      Shower for Tabatha Patrick  
August 26  7:00am   Church Yard Sale  
September 22 - 24     Women’s Ministry Retreat 

Connect Cards 
Whether this is your first time here or your 100th, please fill out a Connect Card so we can 
better connect with you! Connect Cards are located in the back of the chair in front of you 
and can be placed in the offering plate or at the Welcome Center. 

HCN Kids Connect: A Playground Campaign  
Our new playground will provide the opportunity for kids to CONNECT with others their own 
age in a safe and fun way while at church, where they have come to WORSHIP God and 
learn how to SERVE Him and others. 

Can you help us?  You can donate towards this campaign by giving either a check made to 
HCN (write "Playground" in the memo line) or at the kiosk in the church foyer (be sure to 
note “Playground"). Thank you in advance for your help!

Today’s Message  
Wrapped and Woven 

Psalm 139:1-18 
Pastor Duane Harris 

For more information on any of our events or ministries, to give online, or to listen to past 
sermons, visit hendersonvillenaz.org.

Food Pantry 
Our Food Pantry will be “re-opening” on August 10th and will then be open the 2nd and 4th 
Thursday of each month from 4pm - 6:30pm. We are in need of volunteers and food 
donations. To learn more, please plan to attend the Food Pantry Information Meeting on July 
30th at 12:00pm.


